DAVE CAMP 4TH DISTRICT, MICHIGAN

COMMITTEE ON WAYS AND MEANS CHAIRMAN

JOINT COMMITTEE ON TAXATION

Congress of the United States

House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515-2204
November 25, 2013

341 CANNON HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING
WASHINGTON, DC 20515–2204
(202) 225–3561
FAX: (202) 225–9679
http://camp.house.gov

DISTRICT OFFICES:

135 ASHMAN STREET MIDLAND, MICHIGAN 48640 (989) 631–2552 FAX: (989) 631–6271

112 Spruce Street, Suite A Cadillac, Michigan 49601 Toll Free: (800) 342–2455

Mr. Mark Berdan, Executive Director Northern Transformation 2389 South M-76 West Branch, Michigan 48661

Dear Mark:

I am writing to express my immense support for the grant application being submitted to the U.S. Department of Education for designation as a Promise Zone.

Funding is vital for rural communities seeking to provide safe drinking water, safe streets, and a strong workforce to attract and retain local businesses. I realize that at the present, it is difficult for your six-county region to piece together enough funding to meet the vast need. I concur that the Promise Zone would be an incredible asset to the communities and will certainly help meet the basic needs of citizens, as well as build a stronger, more vibrant region.

Thank you for the opportunity to express my support for this worthwhile initiative. If you have any questions or need assistance in the future, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

DAVE CAMP

Member of Congress

DLC: jwn

cc: Mr. Tom O'Brien